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Craig, Sondra

From: Cole Zrostlik <cole.zrostlik@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 8:50 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Support for city administrator

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello Council Members,   
 
I live at 515 23rd St S, La Crosse WI 54601. Before my husband and I moved to La Crosse, we lived in River Falls, 
a city with a City Administrator. As a City employee, it felt like City staff were proud to do their jobs and that the 
City was able to accomplish a lot, across all departments. I think that we need to stop wasting time and make 
this investment in experienced and capable leadership for La Crosse. I can see the possibilities and they are 
awesome. Please stop pushing this decision back and bring in a City Administrator.  
 
 
Cole Zrostlik [she/her]  
cole.zrostlik@gmail.com 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from cole.zrostlik@gmail.com. Learn why this is important   


